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17th October 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 

 

Thank you for joining in with the ‘Parade of Light Procession’ on the 5th November. As stated, in 

the previous letter, you will need to stay with your child during the procession and for those 

children taking part in the parade there will be no need to purchase a ticket for entry into the 

Firework display.  Parents and siblings will be able to purchase tickets from either the School 

Office or Moor Stores. Ticket prices in advance are £6 for adults and £2 children, the tickets 

purchased on the night of the display will be £8 adults/£3 children respectively.   

 

On the night of the parade, the school playground will be available for parking, please arrive at 

school by 5.50pm as cars will not be able to access the playground until after the parade has taken 

place as the children will be meeting outside the school gates.  The gates will then be re-opened 

for parking and will be locked at 9 pm.   Once the parade has reached the Village Hall you will be 

free to go and enjoy all the different stalls (including the BBQ) and watch the fantastic display 

which starts at 7.30pm! 

 

Please find attached an example template for a lantern to be made at home or feel free to create 

your own lantern - the lights to go inside the lanterns will be provided and sent home for you so 

they are ready for the parade when you arrive at school.   

 

We would welcome any additional parents who would be able to offer their support in setting up 

for the event which will commence at the Village Hall from 10 am or for anyone able to help with 

the tidying up on the Sunday, which will also be from 10 am. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs V Atherton 

Co-Head Teacher   
 

 

 

Staffordshire County Council 
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